
 

Our Ref: JT/HubTurves 
 
17 May 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It is with great pleasure that I can announce the appointment of Mr Walker as Head 
of School at Turves Green Boys’ School. 
 
Turves Green Boys’ School is now part of a ‘hub model’ with nearby Dame Elizabeth 
Cadbury School. Mr Till is the Headteacher over both schools. 
 
The video below explains how this ‘hub model’ works and will answer any questions 
you may have: 
 
https://vimeo.com/945740913/73ca55039b?share=copy 
 
If you do have any additional queries please email postbox@tgbs.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Ms L Draycott 
CEO 
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